
Page 1 of 2 

 

 
 
 

 
 

 
PROCUREMENT 
AND MATERIALS 
MANAGEMENT 

 
City of Myrtle Beach 

S O U T H   C A R O L I N A 

 
 
 
 

 

 
(843) 918-2170 

FAX: (843) 918-2182 
www.cityofmyrtlebeach.com 

 
Addendum 001 

May 3, 2023 

RFP 23-R0023 

Stage Trailer 

 

The purpose of this Addendum 001 to RFP 23-R0023 for a Stage Trailer dated April 27, 2023 is to 

provide clarification to comments/questions received. 

 

1. How long is the side awning?  

 

The side awning should be retractable and attached to the long side of the trailer around the 

opening for the stage.  The awning would be of standard length and width to cover the majority of 

the stage when in use.  

 

2. Is the awning a regular roll out camper style cloth awning?  

 

The awning would be a retractable awning that would roll out.  The awning would be made of 

standard material. 

 

3. What would be the color and pattern of the awning?    

 

The awning would be made of the standard material.  The City of Myrtle Beach prefers solid 

white for all exterior colors.  If white is not a standard color for the awning, provide pricing for 

standard colors and the City of Myrtle Beach will determine color at a later date. 

 

4. Will there be a logo on the awning?  

 

No, there will be no logo needed on the awning. 

 

5. Is this a performance stage?  If so, what is the required weight limit?  

 

Yes, the stage may be used as a performance stage.  The weight limit is 150 pounds per square 

foot. 

 

6. What is the requested stage width?  

 

The actual stage width may depend on the stage length.  The stage should be a minimum of ten 

(10) feet wide. 
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7. Is the trailer style required to be a Soft V-Nose?  

 

No, the trailer style does not have to be a Soft V-Nose.  The trailer must have a V-Nose.  A 

Round V-Nose or a Wedge V-Nose is acceptable. 

 

Additional questions are due no later than 5:00 PM (local time) on Friday, May 5, 2023.  Questions may 

be submitted via e-mail to lgreenough@cityofmyrtlebeach.com   All questions received by the deadline 

will be answered via addendum.  Questions received after the deadline may or may not be answered. 

 

Sealed proposals are due in the Procurement Office no later than 2:00 PM (local time) on Thursday, May 

11, 2023.  No electronic submissions will be accepted.  The City of Myrtle Beach is not responsible for 

late or misdirected mail. 

 

Please send/deliver in your sealed proposal to the address listed below: 

City of Myrtle Beach 

Procurement Division 

3231 Mr. Joe White Avenue 

Myrtle Beach, SC  29577 

Attn:  Lynda Greenough 

 

mailto:lgreenough@cityofmyrtlebeach.com

